
PwC On Board
Connecting our people to not-for-profit board opportunities

PwC On Board aims to provide support to our people across the firm who 
would like to secure a board or advisory role with a not‑for-profit (NFP). 

As professionals, we have a role to play in driving social change across New Zealand. 
PwC On Board bridges the gap between corporate New Zealand and the NFP 
sector; between our people and their communities. This program is a very 
practical way of bringing our firm’s purpose to life to build trust in society and solve 
important problems.

The program encourages our partners and staff to seek opportunities in organisations 
they’re passionate about. They’re able to use their professional skills to give back to 
the community, broaden their governance knowledge and networks, and contribute 
towards building more sustainable organisations in society. For the NFPs they serve, 
they access the time, talent and networks of a range of professionals.

Want more information or have an opportunity? If you are a charity with a Board 
or Advisory role you are seeking to fill we would love to hear from you. 

Please email naomi.a.mcrae@pwc.com and we will be in touch to discuss your needs 
and how we can help.
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